
  

 

 

August 9, 2021 

Reply To: Albert M. Engel 

Direct Dial: 416.864.7602 

E-mail: aengel@foglers.com 

Our File No. 214126 

 

VIA RESS AND EMAIL 

Ontario Energy Board 

2300 Yonge Street 

27th Floor 

Toronto, Ontario 

M4P 1E4 

Attention: Christine E. Long, 

Registrar & Board Secretary 

 

 

Dear Ms. Long: 

 

Re: EB-2021-0117: OEB, Proposed Amendments to the Distribution System Code to 

Facilitate Connection of Distributed Energy Resources 

 

The Building Owners and Managers Association ("BOMA") was accepted as an intervenor with 

cost award eligibility in connection with the previous proceeding (EB-2019-0207), and as such, 

no formal letter requesting participation or cost eligibility is necessary in connection with the 

above captioned proceeding.  We are writing to advise of the change in contact information. 

Addresses of Representatives  

BOMA requests that further communications with respect to this matter be sent to the following 

representatives in electronic form only: 

Albert Engel, Partner Rachel Fielding, Associate Marion Fraser, President 

Fogler, Rubinoff LLP Fogler, Rubinoff LLP Fraser & Company 

77 King Street West 77 King Street West 65 Harbour Square 

Suite 3000 Suite 3000 Suite 1005 

Toronto, Ontario Toronto, Ontario Toronto, Ontario 

M5K 1G8 M5K 1G8 M5J 2L4 

Tel: (416) 864-7602 Tel: (416) 864-7402 Tel: (416) 941-9729 

aengel@foglers.com rfielding@foglers.com marion.fraser@rogers.com 

mailto:aengel@foglers.com
mailto:marion.fraser@rogers.com
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BOMA respectfully requests your confirmation that it will be eligible for costs in connection 

with the above captioned proceeding. 

 

Yours truly, 

FOGLER, RUBINOFF  LLP 

 

Albert M. Engel 

 

AME/dd 
 

CC: Catherine Ethier, OEB  

 Marion Fraser, Fraser & Company (via email) 

 Bala Gnanam, BOMA (via email) (via email) 

 Rachel Fielding, Foglers (via email) 

ddey
Engel, Albert Signature


